
Y 
ou’re on your back porch August 14th. It’s still warm and 
you haven’t checked Schoology in months. Then the next 
day you’re stumbling into your first period class. Or is it? The 

school is pretty hard to navigate, and it turns out you’re supposed to 
be in the 160s not the 130s. 

Rain poured. Powderpuff was canceled and rescheduled. Again. 
The PSAT crashed leaving dozens of freshmen and sophomores 
stranded at McDonalds without a ride home. You still wince and 
remember when the ref signaled an incomplete pass to the Cougar’s 
DB at Rock Canyon. But they still made it to playoffs, and you got 
a well deserved break from standardized testing. The Legends 
overtook Magic in October instead of September. 

You’re starting to find your footing like soccer and cross country 
did at state. You’re learning your spot like the stars in Legally 

Blonde. You played your first game, went to your first club 
meeting, and aced your first exam. Even though you may have been 
off to a rocky start...

Open Arms and Open HeARTs Cross 
country kicked off the excitement for 

their season by inviting NAHS members 
to paint encouraging messages and cute 

drawings on the windows of their cars. 
One of these artists that participated in 
creating art for a good cause was Jolie 

Nguyen. As a member of the club she 
finds the sense of community comforting. 

Finding people with similar interests as 
her and bringing them together to paint 

was very exciting for her. “Seeing the 
other member’s faces just being happy 

while doing art makes my day,” Nguyen 
said. From clubs like National Art Honors 
Society, to the Varsity football team, fall 

was a time for students to rediscover the 
parts and people at school that make 

them the happiest. Photo by. B. Padalecki
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